
Proposal does not have significant environmental impact (if any at all) 

because it is side-mounting mounting an antenna on an existing tower, 

and adding a transmitter inside an existing building.   We have 

demonstrated RFR is well below guideline limit for public exposure, and 

as an auxiliary antenna, the facility is used rarely, when the main 

facility is not available for use.  


